
Each week at home your child should:

• Learn weekly spellings and times tables.

• As part of the English Curriculum, the children are expected to spell most 
of the spellings from the Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 National Curriculum lists 
in the course of their independent writing. These spellings will be tested 
at the beginning of the year and retested on a regular basis. Both lists 
can be found in their spelling books and your support with learning these 
is essential to their progress.

• Read for 20 minutes on at least 3 evenings but preferably 5 evenings with 
books monitored daily. Children are rewarded with a stamp for three 
reads and after 15 stamps they can choose a book from the Book Trolley. 

Year 6

Weekly Timetable

Monday- New Spellings issued

Wednesday- PE (Children to come to school wearing correct PE Kit)
-Computing

Friday- Spelling Test
Homework to be returned and then handed back out.

Homework

Children will be sent home Maths and English homework each week on a 
Friday to be returned by the following Friday

Autumn Term Topics

Geography
During this term, the children will learn about South America. We will focus 
on the different countries and major cities of the continents. We will look at 

the human and physical features of each country and compare them to the 
United Kingdom.

Science- Light

SATs

During this half term we will begin our preparations for SATs. We encourage 
the children to achieve ‘their’ personal best and look forward to celebrating 
their success with them. Please ensure that your child has a good sleeping 
routine as this will aid their learning and help them to achieve their best.

SATs Week  will take place on the week beginning 9th May 2022


